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Raszka Shelley

From: linda cochrane <linda.cochrane@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 6:17 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves Needed for Diversity

Dear Representatives, 

 

I am a lifelong Oregonian with a strong farming and ranching family connection.  We need wolves as well as other 

predators in order to keep biodiversity.  Wolves keep the elk and deer population in balance, thereby allowing 

vegetation to grow and the ecosystem to thrive.  By all means, reimburse farmers and ranchers if wolves kill their 

animals.  Do not move House Bill 3515 out of committee to the general House. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Linda Cochrane 

3618 Dogwood Dr S 

Salem  Or  97302 


